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09/10/2020  13:29:222020/3493/P OBJ Claire Foy I have no complaint with the extension of the dormer but have considerable concerns about the extension of 

the existing terrace and addition of a roof terrace. The extension of the terrace would mean there would be 

very little separation between my balcony and the terrace. That would severely impact the privacy of my 

balcony but also creates a security issue with it being possible to access my balcony from theirs very easily. 

My concern with the roof terrace is the elevation. It appears that on their plans it would sit higher than my roof 

despite the configuration on the other roofs on the street. That would mean they would look directly over my 

terrace -again severely impacting my privacy.

The planning application for my property was done only inline with the pre-existing terrace and balcony at my 

property-very little was done to alter the layout of either but to improve the safety and appearance of what was 

already in situ. The amendments to this property do not seem to follow the same guidelines.
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